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October 18, 2016

BY U.S. MAIL AND E-MAIL

Massachusetts Patient Foundation, Inc.

Re:  Provisional Certificate of Registration for a Registered Marijuana Dispensary for
a Dispensary in Arlington and a Cultivation and Processing Facility in Fitchburg

Dear [

Please be advised that you have been selected to receive a Registered Marijuana Dispensary
(“RMD?”) Provisional Certificate of Registration at your proposed Arlington retail dispensary and
Fitchburg cultivation and processing facility and to move forward to the Inspectional Phase. The
issuance of this RMD Provisional Certificate of Registration is subject to the following ongoing
conditions:

1. All dispensary agents and capital contributors shall be subject to a background check as
set forth in the Guidance for Registered Marijuana Dispensaries Regarding Background
Checks prior to commencing work as a dispensary agent or contributing funds to the
RMD.

2. The RMD shall comply with the Humanitarian Medical Use of Marijuana Act, Ch. 369 of
the Acts of 2012 (the “Act”), as implemented by Department of Public Health (the
“Department”) Regulations, 105 CMR 725.000, et seq. (“Regulations”), during the period
of its provisional registration, except as expressly waived in writing by the Department
pursuant to 105 CMR 725.700.

3. The RMD shall be subject to inspection and audit to ascertain compliance with any
applicable law or regulation, including laws and regulations of the Commonwealth
relating to taxes, child support, workers compensation, and professional and commercial
insurance coverage.

4. The RMD shall be subject to inspection and audit to ascertain that the RMD is operating
at all times in a manner not detrimental to public safety, health, or welfare.











